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Press Release


Bingham County Emergency Management, The American Red Cross, and Blackfoot School District #55 have come together to accommodate families who are in need of shelter due to the power outage. They will be opening the Mountain View Middle School located at 645 Mitchell Road in Blackfoot at approximately 10pm. They will have bedding, basic provisions, and basic toiletries. There will also be intermittent law enforcement presence throughout the evening. 


The Emergency Operation Center will deactivate at 9:00pm. For any emergencies contact Dispatch at 208-478-4000.








The purpose of the Emergency Operation Center (EOC) is too assist the Incident Commander in providing logistical support, technical support, and coordination during an emergency.
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